
A Conversational Place- Key dates 

2.10.2014- We would like to inform the community about our project, a Conversational Place.  The 

artists involved with the project will be there to listen to your views. The first session will take place 

at 2:30-3:30 and the second at 6:30-7:30.  

22.10.14- Jack and Caroline are coming into school to work with Year 5 and 6. The aim is to get 

ideas together for our master plan for the site.  

5.11.14 – Jack and Caroline will be conducting workshops all day with Dimples Child minders, Year 5 

and Year 6 

 

6.11.14 - Jack and Caroline will be conducting workshops in the morning with Pavilion and Springfield 

(with the support of Year 6) 

 

26.11.14- Jack and Caroline will be conducting design workshops with Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 

27.11.14 – Jack and Caroline will be conducting design workshops with Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and 

Pavilion Nursery 

 

4.2.15- Jack and Caroline will be conducting workshops with Year 3 and Year 6. 

 

25.3.15 - Jack and Caroline will be conducting workshops with Year 5. 

 

29.4.15- Jack and Caroline will be conducting workshops with Pavilion and Year 6 in the morning and 

Year 3 and Year 5 in the afternoon. 

 

6.5.15- Jack and Caroline will be conducting workshops with Year 1 and Year 4 in the morning and 

Year 2 and Reception in the afternoon. 

 

12.5.15- Jack and Caroline will be conducting a drop in workshop for the community from 2:30-4:30. 

Everyone welcome.  

 

9.6.15- Installation is beginning down the site this week by Manor Building Solutions. Hopefully all 8 

patios will be installed by Monday 15th June and then Lorne Stuart will be taking over with the next 

phase of the installation.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                       


